
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/11/2019 12:29:19 PM

To:  Khalatian, Edgar <EKhalatian@mayerbrown.com>

Subject:  Fwd: Fund Status Alert for Case Number ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Hi Edgar,

Here is the correct email. Apologies for the mixup!

Again, you may contact Rose.Duroy@lacity.org to resolve this issue.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: <Planning.ctsIntranet@lacity.org>
Date: Tue, Jun 11, 2019 at 11:56 AM
Subject: Fund Status Alert for Case Number ENV-2018-2116-EIR
To: <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

THIS IS AN AUTO-ALERT NOTIFICATION TO INFORM YOU THAT THE FUND STATUS FOR THE ABOVE CASE
NUMBER HAS BEEN CHANGED. PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS SYSTEM GENERATED MESSAGE. CONTACT
PLANNING ACCOUNTING STAFF TO OBTAIN MORE DETAILS.

Delinquent Invoice: Over $9,300 Past Due FCR Invoice (1).

Date Sent: 06/11/19 at 11:56 AM * Please note: Do not reply to this email. This email was sent from the web via the Coldfusion
Application Server, not an actual email client.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen I Major Projects
City of Los Angeles | Department of City Planning
221 N Figueroa St Suite 1350 I Los Angeles CA 90012
E: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org I T: 213 847 3674
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